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Dear parents, carers and students, 

As you are aware, we trialled online lessons using Microsoft Teams in the last week before half term. While 

there were the predictable teething troubles, these lessons were overwhelmingly successful, and we are now in 

a position to roll out online lessons more widely. 

As we are mid-way through the year, and not able to offer a full 25-hour timetable as we would if we were 

learning in our usual way, we cannot re-write the central timetable.  

As such, we are unable to send out individual timetables to each student. 

Instead, we have split students into their year group “halves” – X population (which is made up of students in L 

forms) and Y population (which is made up of students in H forms). 

In order to find which classes to attend, you should read the appropriate letter: 

Year 7 X Population (L forms) 

Year 7 Y Population (H forms) 

Year 8 X Population (L forms) 

Year 8 Y Population (H forms) 

Year 9 X Population (L forms) 

Year 9 Y Population (H forms) 

If you are in Year 10, alongside your core subjects, you need to look carefully at the online options lessons that 

you should attend. You should find the code that has been on your timetable for the year so far. This will 

indicate which lesson to attend in order to be with the same students you have been with in class this year. For 

English, maths and science lessons you will be in your usual population, if you are unsure of your population you 

can tell from the letter at the beginning of your maths class eg: 10X2b would mean that you are in X population 

and will be for all your English, maths and science lessons. 

Year 10 X Population  

Year 10 Y Population 

 

Many thanks once again for your support. 

https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/27.05.20-Year-7-X-Population-new.pdf
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/27.05.20-Year-7-Y-Population-new.pdf
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/27.05.20-Year-8-X-Population.pdf
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/27.05.20-Year-8-Y-Population.pdf
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/27.05.20-Year-9-X-Population.pdf
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/27.05.20-Year-9-Y-Population.pdf
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/27.05.20-Year-10-X-Population-new.pdf
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/27.05.20-Year-10-Y-Populatio1.pdf


 
 
 
 
     

 
 

 

 

Kind regards, 

Ms Jo Brennan: Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

 

  
 
 

 

 

           


